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APPENDIXM

Dr. Wayne G. Sanstead
State Superintendent

(

From: Steiner, Kenneth A.
sent: Wednesday, September 30,20091:25 PM
To: Paluck, Linda M.
Subject: enrollment update

Linda:

I wanted to give you and your staff a quick update on the 2009-2010 Fall Enrollment reporting. At this
time, we have 6 districts who have not submitted to date. Two of those districts are essentially done­
Bismarck and Mandaree. I expect both to be submitted yet this week.

Minot, New Town, West Fargo, and Fargo are the other remaining districts. New Town is close to being
done. I anticipate Minot being done relatively soon as well.

Fargo and West Fargo are essentially unknowns at this time. They both implemented Power School last
year and had significant issues during Fall Enrollment. They have a fair amount of work left to do to
finish the reports. When they will submit depends on their commitment to getting the report done, but
I would be surprised if they do not finish prior to the end of October.

Kenneth A. Steiner
Department of Public Instruction
School Finance Division
600 East Boulevard Avenue
Bismarck, ND 58505
(701) 328-1678
(701) 328-2461 (f)
kasteiner@nd.gov

School for the Deaf
Devils Lake, NO
(701) 662-9000

School for the Blind
Grand Forks, NO

(701) 795-2700

State Library
Bismarck, NO
(701) 328-2492


